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CONSTRUCTION STARTED ON LIBRARY 
LEARNING CENTER 

Have you ever tried to study in our 
library? If the lack of space doesn't 
aggravate you, the noise might. Last 
month a project was started which will 
eliminate this problem. A new library 
building is now under construction and 
will be completed in an estimated two 
years, 

The Pennsylvania State Department of 
General Services has let the building 
contract to J. W. Hughes & Co. Inc., 
and will control the contract until 
construction is completed. Upon com- 
pletion, the building will be presented 
by GSA to the University. 

The new library learning center will 
be located behind the apple orchards 
about 700 feet from the main buildings. 
An access road will branch off from the 
tennis courts area, and a small parking 
lot will be constructed at the rear of 
the building. A multi-storied struc- 
ture, the new library will be air con- 
titioned and serviced by an elevator. 
The building will house audio-visual 
and other learning center facilities in 
addition to classrooms, seminar rooms, 
faculty offices, and typing rooms for 
use by students. 
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Opinions expressed by the editors and 
stafg of the Lion's Eye are not necess- 
arnily the views of the University, Ad- 
ministration, Faculty, on Students. 

The Editors of the Lion's Eye welcome 
all Letters, comments and editorials. 
ALL wiitten material submitted must be 
signed by writer and will be kept 
anonymous Lif wished. Send all Letters 
to: Editon, Lion's Eye, Penn State 
University (Delaware County) Media, Pa. 
19063, on Leave in mail-box in Student 
Affains Office. 

 


